Shalom,

ELC students have been
busy practicing all kinds
of preschool skills,
including fine motor
skills (using our fingers
and hands), gross motor
skills (using our largest
muscles), pretending
skills, and social and
emotional skills.

With the mild weather
sticking around so long,
we enjoyed using the
playground far into the
fall season. Winter
officially started on
December 21, 2022, and
we look forward to
playing in the snow that
we hope the next

season will bring.

A new set of blocks allows
us to practice engineering
skills and build elaborate

structures.

Our dramatic play area
has been transformed
into a pizza parlor,
complete with chefs'
ouftfits, vegetarian pizza,
order-taking station,
and delivery boxes.
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The Sonatina Center comes monthly for music. In
the photo above, our “bears” are pretending to
hibernate.

The Grand Pals visit to the Wentworth Senior Living
Home is always so much fun. We love sharing music
and movement with the residents and seeing them
smile.

Next month we look forward to reporting on our
Hanukkah activities!

Questions about the ELC? Call me: 603-436-5301,
ext. 23, or send me an email at
preschooldirector@templeisraelnh.org.

Tammy and the ELC team (Elian, Laura, Steve,
Amy, and Marge)



